
LAST MEETING OF THE YEAR FOR PEACE OF MIND 
MEDITATION GROUP PLUS RAFFLE DRAW 
Please join us at the Peace of Mind Group on Tuesday evenings at 7.30 pm – St Joseph’s 
Hall, Fitzgerald Street, South Yarra (note there is no access to the church car park from the 
Chapel Street end of Fitzgerald Street). 

The meeting begins with a 10-20 minute guided meditation followed by sharing on Step 11 
or on recovery in general.  It is a one hour meeting. 

Our final meeting for 2019 will be held at 7.30 pm, Tuesday, 17 December.  There will be 
cake!   Plus the big raffle draw – tickets still available for $3 (or cheaper for 3 and 5 ticket 
bundles).  Someone lucky will win a free PT session, a $100 Reiki consultation, $50 store gift 
voucher, $50 dining voucher at Franklin Windsor and more. 

Please note that there will be no meeting held on Christmas Eve or New Year’s Eve.  We 
will be back on Tuesday, 7 January 2020. 

Please contact Patrick on 0419 390 227 if you would like any further information. 

Meeting details are shown below for the Peace of Mind Group as well as two other 
meditation-themed AA meetings in the Melbourne metro area: 

 

 

 


